Chris O'Brien
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From: farrellkevin7 @gmail.com
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 8:57 AM
To: House Finance Committee
Subject: H-5473

The Honorable Marvin Abney
Chairman House Finance Committee
Rl State House Room 35
Providence, RI 02903

OPPOSE H5473

Dear Chairman Abney and Members of the House Finance Committee

I'm writing today to express my strong opposition to H 5473, which if implemented would increase personal income tax
rates. Higher taxes hurt the local economy.

To remain competitive, Rhode Island needs to remain tax friendly.
| urge you to oppose H 5473 and allow the State to continue to be an attractive place to grow businesses.
Sincerely,

Kevin Farrell
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